
 

The Board of the Spanish Securities Market Commission informs that on 9 

October 2017 the first of the announcements referred to in Article 22 of the 

Royal Decree 1066/2007 of 27 July on takeover bids, has been published 

in relation to the takeover bid of Abertis Infraestructuras, S.A. launched by 

Atlantia, S.p.A.  

Consequently, and in accordance with the terms set out in the prospectus 

(*) of the aforementioned bid, the acceptance period will last  from 10 

October 2017 to 24 October 2017, both included. 

 (*) The bid prospectus and the accompanying documentation can be found 

in the takeover bid public registry of the CNMV. Furthermore, they can be 

obtained (however, only the prospectus and the template of 

announcement) from the CNMV’s website. 

The previous paragraphs are a translation of the original announcement in Spanish for information 
purposes only. 
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